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GLENDALE NAMED 2025 BEST CITY FOR BUSINESS 
City recognized by the Arizona Chamber of Commerce 

 
GLENDALE, AZ – Each year the Arizona Chamber of Commerce & Industry hosts an annual 
awards ceremony where they recognize Arizona business leaders, elected officials, and organizations 
who have enhanced the growth of their community. This year, they recognized Glendale as the Best 
City for Business. 
 
“This award is a credit to the continued efforts of our incredible economic development team, our 
business partnerships, and our City Council,” said Mayor Jerry P. Weiers. “In Glendale, we strive to 
be the most business friendly and family friendly city in the region, and this award demonstrates we 
are doing just that.” 
 
Mayor Weiers and city officials were on hand this past Tuesday to receive the award at the Arizona 
Chamber’s annual awards ceremony. This significant recognition reflects Glendale’s strong 
economic development efforts, strategic business partnerships, and continued commitment to 
creating a vibrant and supportive environment for businesses of all sizes.  
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